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The MEC for Health in Kwa-Zulu Natal, Ms Peggy Nkonyeni, invites 

you to the celebration of Khomanani Community Partnership 
successes. 

    
Department of Health in Kwa-Zulu Natal and Khomanani are hosting a special gala 
dinner to recognise and honour Khomanani Community Partnership (KCP) members 
working at the grass-roots level. 

  
A total of 130 KCP members will receive certificates to recognise the role they play in 
making a difference in the lives of South Africans infected and affected by HIV and 
AIDS.  

  
Dealing with diverse health and social challenges and sometimes working under 
harsh circumstances, the KCP teams combine door-to-door visits with smaller 
community meetings to promote behavioural change needed for preventing and 
managing HIV and AIDS.  

  
Venue: The Elangeni Hotel, 63 Snell Parade, Durban  
Date: Saturday, 29 July 2006 
Time: 18h30 
  

  
For more information or to RSVP, Please contact Khomanani on 011 772 1000  
Tebogo Matlou 083 435 0957 or Priya Maharaj on 082 921 6442 or email 
tebogom@meropa.co.za or priyam@meropa.co.za   
 


